## Dear Ms. Langford:

This email is being sent in response to the Colorado Open Records Act request you sent via mail, which we received on Aug. 21, 2019. Specifically, you requested:

· All community submissions for the naming of the new Fruita elementary school.

A responsive document is attached with each submission submitted through the online survey. Also attached is a document with suggestions that came in through other means (the second document tries not to include repeats that came in through the survey). The committee did not consider name suggestions that included names of individual people (as stated in the survey introduction), names of existing D51 schools, duplicates, or names that were inappropriate.

Please call me at 970-254-7912 if you have any questions,

Emily Shockley, PIO

School District 51